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From: Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate <brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 3:27 PM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal


Subject: ROCON: American River Division Effects


Hi Evan,


I'm making edits to the American River Division Effects Section. I'm trying to track down updated data


on annual water deliveries from the American River Division. We currently only have 2000-2006. Garwin


suggested that you may be able to help me with this?


If not, do you have any recommendations for who I could ask about this.


Thanks,


Brittany


--
Brittany Cunningham

Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Lynker Technologies

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

Office: (916) 930-3606

brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov



